
Election Day November 3rd, 2020  

Polls open 7AM-8PM 

Clerk office will be open November 1st, 2020 10AM-6PM  

• Due to the passage of Proposal 18-3 in November 2018, all Michigan voters are now 
eligible to vote by absentee ballot without providing a reason. Our Clerk’s office 
maintains a list of voters who want to receive an application to vote by absentee 
ballot before each election. If you would like to vote by absentee ballot for the 
upcoming election contact the Hope Township Clerk office (989) 689-5158 ext. 2 to 
request an application  

• In person voting is still being held at the Township Hall on election day as of the 
publication of this newsletter. 

• Visit Michigan.gov/Vote to see all election information and track your ballot. 
• Our township does have a drop box on the side of the Township Hall if you would 

like to deliver your applications and ballots. 

 

http://www.michigan.gov/Vote

